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NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Per the transportation department; No bus passes will be issued the last 2 days of school.  You 

will need to go home on your normal bus. 

 Please tell any 8th grade girls who you think may be interested in Golf for the fall (It actually starts 

in August) to sign up in office 10 as soon as possible. 

 Any girl who played 7th or 8th Grade Girls’ Basketball or is truly interested in improving their 

skills in order to play in the future, needs to stop by Room 318 and see Mr. Hoffman. He has 

information about a Summer Basketball Camp that will be run by the new varsity coach, Coach 

Sellers.  

 Any 8th grade girl interested in swimming for MHS next fall please see Ms. Pecora in room 407. 

Thank you.  

 An informational meeting for parents and athletes will be held on Monday June 19 at 6 PM at 

Munson Park. Those interested in MS X-Country can plan on running conditioning at Munson 6-

8 PM Monday-Friday starting Monday June 26. 

 All library books are now overdue. Please return the right away to the LMC. Please take care of 

this issue right away to attend the fun activities at the end of the year. 

 

 

RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 Attention all math students: 

Are your Dreambox lessons difficult?  Do you do not understand the games Dreambox is 

 you?  Do you struggle getting at least 5 lessons done in a week?  Are you not able to do 

Dreambox at home because you do not have the internet at home?  
  

We have a solution for you!  SST would be a great place to work on your Dreambox 

lessons!  Every Monday-Thursday MMS provides a quiet environment, that has an internet 

connection, and has people willing to help you!  Plus, as an added bonus- free transportation 

home if you already ride a bus. But wait there's more-  you also get a free snack! There is no 

catch!  No more excuses!  Turn in your permission slip that can be found in your planner to 

come SST and get those Dreambox lessons done! 

 Table Tennis Club: 

The Table Tennis Club meets on Thursdays after school – 4:15,  in room 320.  You must have a 

permission slip turned-in if you would like to stay.  If you need a permission slip, go to office 11, 

or see the table in the hallway outside of rooms 318 and 320.   If you need to ride a bus, please fill 

out an SST slip prior to going to room 320.  
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 Have you been affected by someone's drinking or drug use? Does your life feel chaotic and 

hopeless? If the answer is yes, then there's hope. Come to the Hope and Serenity in Alateen every 

Tuesday from 3-4 in room 102. We are open to students whose friends or family are alcoholic or 

addicts. If you can't make it currently due to sports, etc., then come as soon as you are able. You 

will find hope, peace and fellowship. 

 

Transportation available on the SST bus with a signed permission slip by a parent or guardian. 

 If you have donations for Trojan Outfitters, you may drop them off in Office 11 on the cart in 

front of Mrs. Stoner’s desk. Students will receive a pride buck for their donation! 

 

 

GENERAL IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 Free breakfast is available to all students.  You can stop by the kiosk in front of the auditorium 

until 7:50am to get a cold breakfast before heading to the cafeteria, or you can go directly to the 

cafeteria to get a hot or cold breakfast.  If you come in late, you can get a cold breakfast in office 

12 until 9:00am. 

 When filling out the Student School Incident Report on your Chromebook, you MUST fill out as 

many details as possible.  Without full details of the scenario, we are unable to investigate the 

situation.  We will not call you down to the office without full and complete details. 

 Please fill out the Student Services Request Form on your Chromebook under MPS Bookmarks 

in the upper left corner to speak with your student service provider or to speak to Mrs. Hudson 

about scheduling. 

 Spirit Wear is available for purchase in the Trojan Pride Store (Rm #111). 

 

o T-shirts for $10 

o Hoodies 

Sm-XL:  $22 

2XL & 3XL:  $27 

o Sweat Pants 

Sm-XL:  $16 

2XL-3XL:  $21 

 Outside food and drinks are not allowed at home sporting events.  

 How do I check my email?  Follow the link below for directions: 

o https://docs.google.com/a/monroe.k12.mi.us/drawings/d/1ufNNJGcaIgL_fKiUiN7tcLP2x

F7RzCs_ftwo_BSt5h8/edit?usp=sharing  

o We need you to check your school email on a daily basis! 

 Trojan Outfitters is open Tuesdays and Thursdays from 7:30-7:50, and 11:00-12:50.  If you need 

something immediately, please talk with your teacher and she/he will let the counseling office 

know. 

https://docs.google.com/a/monroe.k12.mi.us/drawings/d/1ufNNJGcaIgL_fKiUiN7tcLP2xF7RzCs_ftwo_BSt5h8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/a/monroe.k12.mi.us/drawings/d/1ufNNJGcaIgL_fKiUiN7tcLP2xF7RzCs_ftwo_BSt5h8/edit?usp=sharing
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 The Trojan Pride Shop is open Tuesday's and Thursday's from 11:00 a.m. to 12:50 p.m.  We are 

located in room 111. 

 Bikes must be kept on the BIKE RACK by the Rock (6th Street), NOT by Door C. 

 There will be NO parent pick up between 2:30-2:45pm.  Parents will have to wait until the bell 

rings to pick up a student. 

 Office 12 will be open to students and staff after school each day until 4:00pm.  If a student needs 

to use the phone they should report to Office 12. 

 Students; if you use a phone in ANY office or classroom, please be sure to LEAVE A MESSAGE 

if the person doesn’t answer.  All of our phones in this building show the same number.  If you 

don’t leave a message and the person calls back, we will not know where to direct them! 

 Please wait behind the yellow line during bus pickup after school. 


